
GLASLYN CARE HOMES
NEWSLETTER - AUTUMN 2022

Welcome to the f i rs t  Glaslyn Care Homes Newsletter.   




The aim of th is  Newsletter i s  to keep fr iends

and fami l ies of both Glas lyn & Chi l ton Place,

informed on what's  going on in the home

and what events we have planned over the

next few weeks / months.




I f  you would l ike to contr ibute any news,

photographs or events that may be of

interest  to other fami l ies or  staff ,  please

emai l  deborah@glas lyncarehomes.co.uk.



SPOOKEY GOING ON'S AT CHILTON PLACE

WELL DONE TO THE

STAFF AT CHILTON

PLACE, THEY

CERTAINLY JOINED IN

THE HALLOWEEN

SPIRIT



 CAROLS, MINCE PIES AND MULLED WINE
IN GLASLYN COURT, PROVED A HUGE

SUCCESS, LOVELY TO SEE ALL THE
FAMILIES JOINING IN THE FUN



Just a few shots of the
carols around the tree event



Refurbishment
The Court living room has gone through a
redecoration project - just in time for the
Christmas festivities, here's a sneak peek

of some of the work carried out



Calendar of events
Friday 16th December at The Court- Singer
Mansel Davies from Musicare from 2.30pm

Tuesday 20th December at The Court - Gilwern
School Choir from 1.30pm

Thursday 22nd December - The Lodge Christmas Party

Friday 23rd December - Christmas Jumper Day

Thursday 22nd December 2022 
 We are delighted to announce that Ella & Emily will

be singing carols at both Glaslyn & Chilton Place



Chilton Place

Please see the notice board at Chilton to see
what going on



Reviews & Feedback
If you would like to leave a review for either

Glaslyn or Chilton Place, please either log onto
www.carehome.co.uk and search for Glaslyn or

Chilton Place or you can email
info@glaslyncarehomes.co.uk



We would really appreciate your feedback



Its beginning to look a lot like
Christmas

The elves have been hard at work in The Lodge

 The night staff and residents enjoyed a fish & chip supper
before the task of decorating commenced



We do love our trees at Glaslyn



May we take this
opportunity to wish you

all a Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year

Nadolig Llawen
&

Blwydden Newydd Dda

From all at Glaslyn Care
Homes


